Last week, the President and Congress passed a Continuing Resolution in lieu of a final Fiscal
Year 2021 (FY’21) Federal Budget that will continue funding at the FY’20 level through
December 11 or until a final budget for FY’21 is passed. Included in this bill is an extension to
the CARES act. We are awaiting final guidance from the Department but we do not expect an
interruption in current charging practices as it pertains to the CARES act.
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